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The following academic courses and programmes are notified to be offered for the academic  
year 2024-25. 
 

Undergraduate Courses 
 

Sl.No. Course Place Duration 
(Semesters) 

Eligibility 

 
 
 
 
 

1 
 
B.A. 
(Hons./Research)  
English 

Hyderabad,  
Lucknow, and  
Shillong 

8 

Pass in the intermediate / 10+2 
examination or its equivalent with a 
minimum of 50% marks 
OR 
Pursuing the qualifying programme 
mentioned above (provided the 
candidate will have passed the 
examination by the time of the 
admission and has scored the minimum 
eligibility marks as mentioned above) 

2 
 
B.A.(Hons./ 
Research) Arabic 

Hyderabad 8 

Pass in the intermediate / 10+2 
examination or its equivalent with a 
minimum of 50% marks 
OR 
Pursuing the qualifying programme 
mentioned above (provided the 
candidate will have passed the 
examination by the time of the 
admission and has scored the minimum 
eligibility marks as mentioned above) 
 

3 

 
 
 
B.A. 
(Hons./Research) 
Chinese 
 

Hyderabad 8 

Pass in the intermediate / 10+2 
examination or its equivalent with a 
minimum of 50% marks 
OR 
Pursuing the qualifying programme 
mentioned above (provided the 
candidate will have passed the 
examination by the time of the 
admission and has scored the minimum 
eligibility marks as mentioned above) 
 

4 
B.A. 
(Hons./Research) 
French 

Hyderabad 8 

Pass in the intermediate / 10+2 
examination or its equivalent with a 
minimum of 50% marks 
OR 
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Pursuing the qualifying programme 
mentioned above (provided the 
candidate will have passed the 
examination by the time of the 
admission and has scored the minimum 
eligibility marks as mentioned above) 
 

5 

 
 
B.A. (Hons. 
Research) 
German 
 

Hyderabad 8 

Pass in the intermediate / 10+2 
examination or its equivalent with a 
minimum of 50% marks 
 

OR 
 

Pursuing the qualifying programme 
mentioned above (provided the 
candidate will have passed the 
examination by the time of the 
admission and has scored the minimum 
eligibility marks as mentioned above) 
 

6 

 
 
B.A. 
(Hons./Research) 
Japanese 

Hyderabad 8 

Pass in the intermediate / 10+2 
examination or its equivalent with a 
minimum of 50% marks 
 

OR 
 

Pursuing the qualifying programme 
mentioned above (provided the 
candidate will have passed the 
examination by the time of the 
admission and has scored the minimum 
eligibility marks as mentioned above) 
 

7 

 
 

 
B.A. 
(Hons.Research) 
Korean 
 

Hyderabad 8 

Pass in the intermediate / 10+2 
examination or its equivalent with a 
minimum of 50% marks 
 

OR 
Pursuing the qualifying programme 
mentioned above (provided the 
candidate will have passed the 
examination by the time of the 
admission and has scored the minimum 
eligibility marks as mentioned above)  



 
 

4 
 

8 

 
 
B.A. 
(Hons./Research) 
Persian 

 

Hyderabad 8 

Pass in the intermediate / 10+2 
examination or its equivalent with a 
minimum of 50% marks 
OR 
Pursuing the qualifying programme 
mentioned above (provided the 
candidate will have passed the 
examination by the time of the 
admission and has scored the minimum 
eligibility marks as mentioned above) 
 

9 

 
 
B.A. 
(Hons./Research) 
Russian 

Hyderabad 8 

Pass in the intermediate / 10+2 
examination or its equivalent with a 
minimum of 50% marks 
OR 
Pursuing the qualifying programme 
mentioned above (provided the 
candidate will have passed the 
examination by the time of the 
admission and has scored the minimum 
eligibility marks as mentioned above) 
 

10 

 
 
 
B.A. 
(Hons./Research) 
Spanish 
 

Hyderabad 8 

Pass in the intermediate / 10+2 
examination or its equivalent with a 
minimum of 50% marks 
OR 
Pursuing the qualifying programme 
mentioned above (provided the 
candidate will have passed the 
examination by the time of the 
admission and has scored the minimum 
eligibility marks as mentioned above) 
 

11 
B.A. 
(Hons./Research) 
Italian 

Hyderabad 8 

Pass in the intermediate / 10+2 
examination or its equivalent with a 
minimum of 50% marks 
OR 
Pursuing the qualifying programme 
mentioned above (provided the 
candidate will have passed the 
examination by the time of the 
admission and has scored the minimum 
eligibility marks as mentioned above) 



 
 

5 
 

12 

 
 
 
 
 
B.A. 
(Hons./Research) 
Performance 
Arts, Humanities 

Hyderabad 8 

Pass in the intermediate / 10+2 
examination or its equivalent with a 
minimum of 50% marks 
OR 
Pursuing the qualifying programme 
mentioned above (provided the 
candidate will have passed the 
examination by the time of the 
admission and has scored the minimum 
eligibility marks as mentioned above) 

13 

 
 
 
 
 
B.A. 
(Hons./Research) 
Digital 
Communication  

Hyderabad 8 

Pass in the intermediate / 10+2 
examination or its equivalent with a 
minimum of 50% marks 
OR 
Pursuing the qualifying programme 
mentioned above (provided the 
candidate will have passed the 
examination by the time of the 
admission and has scored the minimum 
eligibility marks as mentioned above) 

14 

 
 
 
 
 
B.A. 
(Hons./Research)  
Journalism and 
Mass 
Communication 
(JMC)  

Shillong 8 

Pass in the intermediate / 10+2 
examination or its equivalent with a 
minimum of 50% marks 
OR 
Pursuing the qualifying programme 
mentioned above (provided the 
candidate will have passed the 
examination by the time of the 
admission and has scored the minimum 
eligibility marks as mentioned above) 
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Postgraduate Courses 
 

Sl.No. Course Place Duration 
(Semesters) 

Eligibility 

 
 
 
 
 

1 

 
 
 
 
 
M.A. English 
(Cafeteria) 
 

Hyderabad,  
Lucknow, and  
Shillong 

4 

Pass in the Bachelor’s degree in any 
discipline with 55% marks  
 

OR  
 

Pursuing the qualifying programme 
mentioned above (provided the 
candidate will have passed the 
examination by the time of the 
admission and has scored the minimum 
eligibility marks as mentioned above). 
(Note: In the case of Hons. degree, only 
Hons. marks will be considered. 
 

2 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

M.A. Journalism 
and Mass 
Communication 
(JMC) 
 

Hyderabad 
and  Shillong 

4 

 
Pass in the Bachelor’s degree in any 
discipline with 55% marks  
 

OR  
 

Pursuing the qualifying programme 
mentioned above (provided the 
candidate will have passed the 
examination by the time of the 
admission and has scored the minimum 
eligibility marks as mentioned above). 
(Note: In the case of Hons. degree, only 
Hons. marks will be considered. 
 

3 

 
 
 
 
 

 
M.A. English 
Language Teaching 
 

Hyderabad 4 

Pass in the Bachelor’s degree in any 
discipline with 55% marks  
 

OR  
 

Pursuing the qualifying programme 
mentioned above (provided the 
candidate will have passed the 
examination by the time of the 
admission and has scored the minimum 
eligibility marks as mentioned above). 
(Note: In the case of Hons. degree, only 
Hons. marks will be considered.) 
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4 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
M.A. 
Computational 
Linguistics 
 

Hyderabad 4 

A Bachelor’s degree in any of the 
following disciplines: 
a)  Linguistics 
b)  English (with at least 10 credits in 
Linguistics)  
c)  Computer Science and /or 
Engineering and  
      Teaching 
d)  Computer Applications 
e)  Mathematics and Physics 
with 55% marks  
 
OR 
 
Pursuing the qualifying programme 
mentioned above (provided the 
candidate will have passed the 
examination by the time of the 
admission and has scored the minimum 
eligibility marks as mentioned above). 
(Note: In the case of Hons. degree, only 
Hons. marks will be considered.) 

5 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
M.A. Linguistics 
 
 
 

Hyderabad, 
Lucknow, and 
Shillong 

4 

 

Pass in the Bachelor’s degree in any 
discipline with 55% marks  
 

OR  
 

Pursuing the qualifying programme 
mentioned above (provided the 
candidate will have passed the 
examination by the time of the 
admission and has scored the minimum 
eligibility marks as mentioned above). 
(Note: In the case of Hons. degree, only 
Hons. marks will be considered.) 
 
 

6 

 
 
 

M.A. English 
Literature 
 

Hyderabad 
and Shillong 

4 

Pass in the Bachelor’s degree in any 
discipline with 55% marks  
 

OR  
 

Pursuing the qualifying programme 
mentioned above (provided the 
candidate will have passed the 
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examination by the time of the  
admission and has scored the minimum 
eligibility marks as mentioned above). 
(Note: In the case of Hons. degree, only 
Hons. marks will be considered.) 
 

7 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
M.A. Literary and 
Cultural Studies 
 

Hyderabad  4 

Pass in the Bachelor’s degree in any 
discipline with 55% marks  
 

OR  
 

Pursuing the qualifying programme 
mentioned above (provided the 
candidate will have passed the 
examination by the time of the  
admission and has scored the minimum 
eligibility marks as mentioned above). 
(Note: In the case of Hons. degree, only 
Hons. marks will be considered.) 
 

8 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

M.A. Literatures in 
English  
 

Hyderabad 4 

 

Pass in the Bachelor’s degree in any 
discipline with 55% marks  
 

OR  
 

Pursuing the qualifying programme 
mentioned above (provided the 
candidate will have passed the 
examination by the time of the  
admission and has scored the minimum 
eligibility marks as mentioned above). 
(Note: In the case of Hons. degree, only 
Hons. marks will be considered.) 
 

9 

 
 

M.A. Comparative 
Literature 

 

Hyderabad 4 

Pass in the Bachelor’s degree in any 
discipline with 55% marks  
OR  
Pursuing the qualifying programme 
mentioned above (provided the 
candidate will have passed the 
examination by the time of the 
admission and has scored the minimum 
eligibility marks as mentioned above). 
(Note: In the case of Hons. degree, only 
Hons. marks will be considered.) 
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10 

 
 
M.A. Language, 
Literature, 
Media and Culture 
 Hyderabad 4 

Pass in the Bachelor’s degree in any 
discipline with 55% marks  
 

OR  
 

Pursuing the qualifying programme 
mentioned above (provided the 
candidate will have passed the 
examination by the time of the 
admission and has scored the minimum 
eligibility marks as mentioned above). 
(Note: In the case of Hons. degree, only 
Hons. marks will be considered.) 

11 

 
 
 
 
 
M.A. Arabic 
Language and 
Literature 
 

Hyderabad 4 

A Bachelor’s degree in Arabic  
 

OR  
 

A Bachelor’s degree in any discipline 
with a certificate of *B1 level 
proficiency equivalent to Advanced 
Diploma in Arabic 
 

OR  
 

Pursuing the qualifying programme 
mentioned above (provided the 
candidate will have passed the 
examination by the time of the 
admission and has scored the minimum 
eligibility marks as mentioned above). 
 

12 

 
 
 
 
 
 
M.A. French 
Language and 
Literature 
 
 

Hyderabad 4 

A Bachelor’s degree in French  
 

OR  
 

A Bachelor’s degree in any discipline 
with a certificate of *B1 level 
proficiency equivalent to Advanced 
Diploma in French 
 

OR  
 

Pursuing the qualifying programme 
mentioned above (provided the 
candidate will have passed the 
examination by the time of the 
admission and has scored the minimum 
eligibility marks as mentioned above). 
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13 

 
 

 
 
 
 
M.A. German 
Language and 
Literature 
 

Hyderabad 4 

A Bachelor’s degree in German  
OR  
A Bachelor’s degree in any discipline 
with a certificate of *B1 level 
proficiency equivalent to Advanced 
Diploma in German 
 

OR  
Pursuing the qualifying programme 
mentioned above (provided the 
candidate will have passed the 
examination by the time of the 
admission and has scored the minimum 
eligibility marks as mentioned above). 

14 

 
 
 

 
M.A. Japanese 
Language and 
Literature 
 
 

Hyderabad 4 

A Bachelor’s degree in Japanese  
OR  
A Bachelor’s degree in any discipline 
with a certificate of *Japanese 
Language Proficiency Testing (JLPT) N-III 
level. 
OR  
Pursuing the qualifying programme 
mentioned above (provided the 
candidate will have passed the 
examination by the time of the 
admission and has scored the minimum 
eligibility marks as mentioned above). 
 

15 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

M.A. Russian 
Language and 
Literature 
 

Hyderabad 4 

A Bachelor’s degree in Russian  
 

OR  
 

A Bachelor’s degree in any discipline 
with a certificate of *B1 level 
proficiency equivalent to Advanced 
Diploma in Russian. 
 

OR  
 

Pursuing the qualifying programme 
mentioned above (provided the 
candidate will have passed the 
examination by the time of the 
admission and has scored the minimum 
eligibility marks as mentioned above). 
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16 

 
 
 
 
 
M.A. Hispanic 
Language and 
Literature 
 

Hyderabad 4 

 

A Bachelor’s degree in Spanish  
 

OR  
 
 

A Bachelor’s degree in any discipline 
with a certificate of *B1 level 
proficiency equivalent to Advanced 
Diploma in Spanish 
 
OR  
 

Pursuing the qualifying programme 
mentioned above (provided the 
candidate will have passed the 
examination by the time of the 
admission and has scored the minimum 
eligibility marks as mentioned above). 

17 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

M.A. Hindi 
 
 

Hyderabad 4 

 
A Bachelor’s degree in Hindi  
 
OR  
 
Any discipline with Hindi as one of the 
subjects with 50% marks  
 
OR 
 
Pursuing the qualifying programme 
mentioned above (provided the 
candidate will have passed the 
examination by the time of the 
admission and has scored the minimum 
eligibility marks as mentioned above). 
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Ph.D. Programmes 
 

SCHOOL OF LITERARY STUDIES 
Sl.No.  Programme Place Duration 

(Semesters) 
Eligibility 

 
 
 
 
 
 

1 
Ph.D. English 
Literature 

Hyderabad, 
Lucknow, and 
Shillong 

6 

M.A. English with 55% marks  
OR 
M.Phil. English (Commonwealth 
Literature/ English Literature)  
OR 
Pursuing any of the qualifying 
programmes mentioned above 
(provided the candidate will have 
passed the examination by the time 
of the admission and has scored the 
minimum eligibility marks as 
mentioned above) 
 

 
 
 
 

 
2 

Ph.D. 
Indian and World 
Literatures 

Hyderabad 6 

M.A. English with 55% marks  
 

OR 
M.Phil. English (Commonwealth 
Literature/ English Literature/ 
Comparative Literature)  
 

OR 
Pursuing any of the qualifying 
programmes mentioned above 
(provided the candidate will have 
passed the examination by the time 
of the admission and has scored the 
minimum eligibility marks as 
mentioned above) 

  

 
3 

 
 

 
 
Ph.D. Comparative 
Literature 
 

 

 
 
 
 
Hyderabad 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

6 
 

 

 

M.A. Comparative Literature/ M.A. 
English with 55% marks  
 
 

OR 
 

M.Phil. English (Commonwealth 
Literature/ English Literature/ 
Comparative Literature)  
 
OR 
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Pursuing any of the qualifying 
programmes mentioned above 
(provided the candidate will have 
passed the examination by the time 
of the admission and has scored the 
minimum eligibility marks as 
mentioned above) 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

4 

Ph.D. Translation 
Studies 

Hyderabad 6 

 
M.A. Translation Studies/ M.A. 
English with 55% marks  
 

OR 
 

M.Phil. Translation Studies/ M.Phil. 
English  
 

OR 
 

Pursuing the qualifying programme 
mentioned above (provided the 
candidate will have passed the 
examination by the time of admission 
and has scored the minimum 
eligibility marks as mentioned above) 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

5 
 
 

Ph.D. Hindi 
 Hyderabad 6 

 
M.A. Hindi with 55% marks  
 
OR 
 
M.Phil. Hindi Pursuing the qualifying 
programme mentioned above 
(provided the candidate will have 
passed the examination by the time 
of the admission and has scored the 
minimum eligibility marks as 
mentioned above) 
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SCHOOL OF ENGLISH LANGUAGE EDUCATION 
Code  Programme Place Duration 

(Semesters) 
Eligibility 

1 

 
 
Ph.D. English 
Language 
Education 

 
 
 
Hyderabad, 
Lucknow, and 
Shillong 
 

6 

M.A. TESL/M.A. ELT/M.A. English, 
with at least one course in the area of 
ELT, with 55% marks  
OR 
M.Phil.in English Language 
Education/English Language Teaching  
OR 
Pursuing any of the qualifying 
programmes mentioned above 
(provided the candidate will have 
passed the examination by the time 
of the admission and has scored the 
minimum eligibility marks as 
mentioned above) 

 
 
  
 
 

 

 2 Ph.D. Education Hyderabad 6 

M.A. in Education/M.Ed. /or an 
equivalent degree with 55% marks for  
 

OR 
 

Pursuing any of the qualifying 
programmes mentioned above 
(provided the candidate will have 
passed the examination by the time 
of the admission and has scored the 
minimum eligibility marks as 
mentioned above) 

 
SCHOOL OF INTER-DISCIPLINARY STUDIES 

 
Code  Programme Place Duration 

(Semesters) 
Eligibility 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

1 

Ph.D. Cultural 
Studies Hyderabad 6 

M.A. Cultural Studies/ M.A. English/ M.A. 
Film Studies/ M.A. Communication with 
55% marks  
 

OR 
 

M.Phil. Cultural Studies/ M.Phil English/ 
M.Phil. Film Studies/ M.Phil. 
Communication  
 

OR 
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Pursuing the qualifying programme 
mentioned above (provided the 
candidate will have passed the 
examination by the time of the admission 
and has scored the minimum eligibility 
percentage as mentioned above) 

 
 

 

 
2 Ph.D. Aesthetics 

and Philosophy Hyderabad 6 

 
M.A. Aesthetics / Philosophy / Theology / 
English with 55% marks 
 

OR 
 

Pursuing the qualifying programme 
mentioned above (provided the 
candidate will have passed the 
examination by the time of the admission 
and has scored the minimum eligibility 
percentage as mentioned above) 

 
 
 
 

3 
Ph.D. Film 
Studies and 
Visual Culture 

Hyderabad 6 

M.A. Film Studies/M.A. Cultural Studies/ 
M.A. Communication with 55% marks  
OR 
M.Phil. Film Studies/M.Phil. Cultural 
Studies/   M. Phil Communication 
OR 
Pursuing any of the qualifying 
programmes mentioned above (provided 
the candidate will have passed the 
examination by the time of the admission 
and has scored the minimum eligibility 
marks as mentioned above) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

4 
Ph.D. Social 
Exclusion 
Studies 

Hyderabad 6 

 
M.A. English/Cultural Studies/ Legal 
Studies / Anthropology / History/ Political 
Science/ Sociology / Social Work with 
55% marks   
 

OR 
 

Pursuing any of the qualifying 
programmes mentioned above (provided 
the candidate will have passed the 
examination by the time of the admission 
and has scored the minimum eligibility 
marks as mentioned above) 
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5 Ph.D. Media and 
Communication 

Hyderabad 6 

M.A. Communication/ Media Studies/ 
Journalism and Mass Communication/ 
English/ Film Studies/ Sociology/ Cultural 
Studies and Arts with 55% marks   
 

OR 
 

M.Phil. Communication/ Media Studies/ 
Journalism and Mass Communication/ 
English/ Film Studies/ Sociology/ Cultural 
Studies and Arts  
 

OR 
 

Pursuing any of the qualifying 
programmes mentioned above (provided 
the candidate will have passed the 
examination by the time of the admission 
and has scored the minimum eligibility 
marks as mentioned above) 

 
 
 

SCHOOL OF LANGUAGE SCIENCES 
Code  Programme Place Duration 

(Semesters) 
Eligibility 

1 

Ph.D. Linguistics 
and Phonetics 

Hyderabad,  
Lucknow, and  
Shillong 

6 

M.A. Linguistics/ M.A. Phonetics/  
M.A. Applied Linguistics/ M.A. English 
(which includes papers/courses in 
Linguistics or Phonetics) with 55% 
marks  
OR 
M.Phil. Linguistics/ M.Phil. Phonetics/ 
M.Phil. Applied Linguistics/ M.Phil. 
English (with specialization in 
Linguistics or Phonetics)  
OR 
Pursuing any of the qualifying 
programmes mentioned above 
(provided the candidate will have 
passed the examination by the time 
of admission and has scored the 
minimum eligibility marks as 
mentioned above) 
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SCHOOL OF EUROPEAN LANGUAGES 
Code  Programme Place Duration 

(Semesters) 
Eligibility 

 
 
 
 

 
 

1 Ph.D. French 
Language and 
Literature 

Hyderabad 6 

M.A. French with 55% marks  
 

OR 
 

M.Phil. French 
 
 OR 
 
Pursuing the qualifying programme 
mentioned above (provided the 
candidate will have passed the 
examination by the time of the admission 
and will have scored the minimum 
eligibility marks as mentioned above) 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

2 
Ph.D.  Russian 
Language and 
Literature 

Hyderabad 6 

M.A. Russian with 55% marks  
 
OR    
 
M.Phil. Russian 
 

 
OR 
 
Pursuing the qualifying programme 
mentioned above (provided the 
candidate will have passed the 
examination by the time of the admission 
and has scored the minimum eligibility 
marks as mentioned above) 

 
3 

 
Ph.D. German 
Language and 
Literature 

 
 
Hyderabad 

 
 

6 

 

M.A. German with 55% marks  
OR 
 
M.Phil. German 
 

OR 
 

Pursuing the qualifying programme 
mentioned above (provided the 
candidate will have passed the 
examination by the time of the admission 
and has scored the minimum eligibility 
marks as mentioned above) 
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4 

 
Ph.D. Spanish 
Language and 
Literature 
 

 
 
 
Hyderabad 

 
 
 

6 

M.A. Spanish with 55% marks  
OR 
M.Phil. Spanish 
OR 
Pursuing the qualifying programme 
mentioned above (provided the 
candidate will have passed the 
examination by the time of the admission 
and has scored the minimum eligibility 
marks as mentioned above) 

 
 

 

SCHOOL OF ARAB AND ASIAN STUDIES 
Code  Programme Place Duration 

(Semesters) 
Eligibility 

 
 
 
 
 

1 Ph.D in Arabic 
Language and 
Literature 

Hyderabad 6 

M.A. Arabic with 55% marks  
 

OR      
 

M.Phil. Arabic 
 

OR 
 

Pursuing the qualifying programme 
mentioned above (provided the 
candidate will have passed the 
examination by the time of the 
admission and has scored the minimum 
eligibility marks as mentioned above) 
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Fee Structure 2024-25 

Fee Structure for Foreign Nationals (including SAARC Nationals) for the academic year 2024-25 
 

Fee Structure for UG Courses 

 

 
Heads 

B.A.  
(Hons./Research)   

Sponsored 
Students 

 
Rs. 

B.A.  
(Hons./Research)   

Self-financed 
Students from 

Non-SAARC 
Countries 

Rs. 

B.A.  
(Hons./Research)   

Self-financed 
students from 

SAARC Countries 
 

Rs. 
Registration fee (at the time of 
joining) (non-refundable) 

418 418 275 

Tuition fee (per semester) 4175 4175 506 
Library fee (per year) / SAARC 
nationals (per semester) 

627 627 297 

Reserve fund (per semester) 52184 52184 -- 
Examination fee (per semester) 418 418 363 
Computer, Internet and sports fund 
(per year) 

1045 1045 523 

Development fund (per year) 418 418 418 
Foreign Students’ Welfare fund (per 
semester) 

2090 2090 1452 

Medical insurance/need/help (per 
year) 

-- 2090 660 

Prospectus and application fee (at the 
time of joining) (non-refundable) 

1089 1089 1089 

Total fee to be paid at the beginning 
of the Semester (Semester I) 

62464 64554 5583 

Total fee to be paid in Semesters II, 
IV, VI , and VIII (even-semesters) 

59494 59494 2618 

Total fee to be paid in Semesters III, 
V, and VII (odd-semesters) 

60957 63047 4219 

Other fees:    
Grade card fee (per semester) 110 110 94 
Identity Card fee (at the time of 
joining) 

330 330 330 

Degree Certificate 418 418 363 
Bonafide Certificate 33 33 33 
Library deposit (refundable) 1254 1254 1089 
Duplicate ID Card 330  330 330 
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Fee structure for PG Courses 
 

 
 

  
 

Heads Sponsored 
students 

 
 

Rs. 

Self –financed 
students (from 

Non-SAARC 
Countries) 

Rs. 

Self-financed 
students (from 

SAARC Countries) 
 

Rs. 
Registration fee (at the time of 
joining) (non-refundable) 

418 418 275 

Tuition fee (per semester) 4175 4175 754 
Library fee (per year) / SAARC 
nationals (per semester) 

627 627 297 

Reserve fund (per semester) 62618 62618 -- 
Examination fee (per semester) 418 418 363 
Computer, Internet and sports fund 
(per year) 

1045 1045 523 

Development fund (per year) 418 418 418 
Foreign Students’ welfare fund (per 
semester) 

2090 2090 1815 

Medical insurance/need/help (per 
year) 

-- 2090 660 

Prospectus and application fee (at the 
time of joining) (non-refundable) 

1089 1089 1089 

Total fee to be paid at the beginning 
of the course (Semester I) 

72897 74988 6194 

Total fee to be paid in Semesters II 
and IV  

69927 69928 3229 

Total fee to be paid in Semester III  71390 73480 4830 
Other fees:    
Grade card fee (per semester) 110 110 110 
Identity card fee (at the time of 
joining) 

330 330 330 

Degree Certificate 418 418 363 
Bonafide Certificate 33 33 33 
Library deposit (payable by student) 
(refundable) 

1254 1254 1089 

Duplicate ID Card 330 330 330 
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Fee structure for Ph.D. Programmes 

 
Heads Sponsored 

Students 
 
 

Rs. 

Self –Financed 
Students (from 

Non-SAARC 
Countries) 

Rs. 

Self-Financed 
Students (from 

SAARC Countries) 
Rs. 

Registration fee (at the time of 
joining) (non-refundable) 

418 418 418 

Tuition fee (per semester) 4175 4175 1304 
Library fee (per year) /SAARC 
nationals (per semester) 

941 941 545 

Reserve fund (per semester) 83490 83490 --- 
Examination fee (per semester) 941 941 545 
Computer, Internet and sports fund 
(per year) 

1045 1045 523 

Development fund (per year) 418 418 418 
Foreign Students’ welfare fund (per 
semester) 

2090 2090 2635 

Medical insurance /SAARC nationals 
(per year) 

-- 2090 1238 

Prospectus and application fee (at the 
time of joining) (non-refundable) 

1089 1089 1089 

Total fee to be paid at the beginning 
of the course (Semester I) 

94606 96697 8715 

Total fee to be paid in Semesters II, 
IV and VI (and even-semesters) 

91636 91637 5029 

Total fee to be paid  in Semesters III 
and V (and odd-semesters) 

93099 95190 7208 

Other fees:    
Grade card fee (per semester) 110 110 110 
Identity card fee (at the time of 
joining) 

330 330 330 

Pre-Ph.D. Comprehensive Exam Fee 627 627 605 
Thesis submission fee 10439 10439 1815 
Degree Certificate (at the time of 
convocation)  

418 418 363 

Bona fide Certificate  33 33 33 
Library deposit (payable by student) 
(refundable) 

3135 3135 2723 

Duplicate ID Card 330 330 330 
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Instructions for applying to the courses/programmes offered by the EFL University for the 
academic year 2024-2025 
 
The downloaded application, duly filled in, should be sent to:  
The Dean, Foreign Students   
The English and Foreign Languages University  
Tarnaka 
Hyderabad 500007  
Telangana, INDIA 
 
 
The filled in application can alternatively be sent as an attachment to    
:  deanfs@efluniversity.ac.in, officedfs@efluniversity.ac.in 
  

Last date for receiving applications   :    Tentative date:   30-06-2024  

Commencement of the academic session :     August 2024 
 

For queries contact  
 
+91-40 27689511 (Office of the Dean, Foreign Students) 
 
 
 
 

Disclaimer 
 
The EFL University reserves the right to withdraw any or all the programmes notified on the 
website for the academic year 2024-25. 
 
The University reserves the right not to admit any applicant if he/she is found to have indulged in 
any act that is unbecoming of an applicant, including vandalism, staging dharna, aggression, 
defamation, instigation, unruly behavior or any such act that is construed to be unlawful, illegal 
and unbecoming and that harms the interest, name and reputation of a member of the University 
or of the University as an academic body.  
 
 
             Sd 
                 Registrar I/c 
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GENERAL INSTRUCTIONS FOR INTERNATIONAL STUDENTS 
 

 
International students have to make considerable investments both financially and personally when 
they decide to study overseas.  We, at the EFL University, recognize this and assure you that the 
University offers not only excellent research resources and high quality education leading to 
internationally recognized qualifications, but also outstanding welfare and social facilities. 
 
At the EFL University we are confident that we can meet your highest expectations and that  we can 
also provide you with all the support services necessary to ensure that you have a rewarding 
experience here, both academically and socially.  Our confidence stems from our many satisfied 
students, who have successfully graduated from the EFL University. We have now acquired the 
experience of hosting ICCR-funded students and self-financing students from a wide range of 
countries such as Romania, Bulgaria, Vietnam, Korea, Thailand, Tajikistan, Kyrgyzstan, Uzbekistan, 
Yemen, Oman, Ethiopia, Mongolia, Nepal, Bangladesh, Russia, Belgium, and other countries. 
 
SELF-FINANCED CANDIDATES / INTERNATIONAL STUDENTS WHO ARE ALREADY PURSUING HIGHER 
STUDIES IN INDIA 
 
Download the application form from www.efluniversity.ac.in, fill the application form, upload the 
relevant documents and email it to  deanfs@efluniversity.ac.in , officedfs@efluniversity.ac.in  
 
If you are applying for a research degree, you have to submit a research proposal (synopsis).  
 
Please contact the Dean, Foreign Students, the EFL University, for further details at 
deanfs@efluniversity.ac.in. 
 

You can join the courses/programmes only at the beginning of the academic year i.e. August 2024. 
 
TUITION FEE AND LIVING EXPENSES 
 

The fee for international students is given in a separate section. You have to pay the fees for each 
semester at the beginning of the semester, failing which you will not be allowed to register for any 
of the courses. 
 

DISCLAIMER 

The information in this notification/Prospectus is only for the immediate use of the 
candidates and does not constitute a legal document.  While all efforts have been 
made to make the information available here as authentic as possible, we are not 
responsible for any inadvertent error or inaccuracy that may have crept in.  

 

***** 


